
Hello, We do not feel fairly represented in oregon, our leadership does not 
represent most Oregonians values. 

We need FAIR MAPS in Oregon, and we won't get them unless our elected 
representatives do this fairly.  We draw new political boundaries once every ten 
years. This is our chance to call for FAIR MAPS.  We need FAIR MAPS.  

This process is about bringing our state together to STAND UP FOR 
FAIRLY DRAWN DISTRICTS --districts that allow Oregonians to have a fair 
shot of being represented by someone who represents their values. Oregon can't 
afford ten more years of unfair, partisan gerrymandering that denies people the 
chance for fair representation.   

  
Help make sure district lines are drawn FAIRLY!   
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 


